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McDOWELL & ASSOCIATES |

21355 llatcher Avenue
Ferndale. Michigan 48220 Phone: (313) 399 2(E !

Fax: (313) 399 2157
January 11, 1991 i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: Mr. Roy Caniano

Subject: Repeat Violations A & B from ._ / !5W~
Inspection on November 16, 1990

Gentlemen:-

In accordance with your request, we are sending this letter
regarding two repeat -violations found during your inspection on
November 16, 1990.

Violation A, concerning accompaniment of shipping papers during
transportation of hazardous materials, was complied with on November
17, 1990. The proper shipping papers, as described by your
inspector, were laminated with a 20 mil plastic sheet and are
carried by any personnel transporting our nuclear devices. To
insure that compliance is maintained, monthly audits will be
conducted.

Violation B, concerning the availability of the shipping papers in
the event' of an accident or inspection, was complied with on
November.17, 1990. These papers will remain on the seat adjacent to
the transporter in full view. To insure compliance is maintained,

'

periodic audits are being performed on a monthly basis.

Regarding the procurement of a survey meter, one was purchased and
was in our possession approxi:nately the first week in December.
Periodic checks on our storage area have been conducted and will
continue.

If .you have any questions or need further information, please do not
hositate to contact us.

Very truly yours, -

McDOWELL & ASSOCIATES

| Marty Salazar, Assistant Manager
| Construction Services
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Robert McDowell, P.E., Principal ik
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Geotechnical & liydrogeological Services
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